December 10, 2018

Dear Students:

As you may be aware, edTPA is the New Jersey Department of Education’s required Teacher
Performance Assessment.

Beginning in the Spring 2019 semester, the $300.00 assessment fee that is required for the
submission of scores to Pearson will now be included as part of your tuition and fees. Please
understand that Kean University will receive no percentage of this fee, as Pearson will receive
the entire sum.

Please note that once you have remitted payment for your tuition and fees, you no longer have to
be concerned about the edTPA fee.

It is my hope that this new policy will ease your financial burden and make it easier for you to
move forward to complete your professional training.

Thank you for your attention to this information, and should you have any questions, feel free to
contact Dr. Sehba Mahmood, edTPA Coordinator, at (908) 737-3856.

Best regards,
(g 4 Kttrmard

Anthony A. Pittman, Ph.D.,
Acting Dean, College of Education

& Dr. Sehba Mahmood, Coordinator,
Early Childhood Educaiton, edTPA
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